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DC Housing Finance Agency 
Program Notification 

January 26, 2021 
 

2021-01–DCHFA MCC Program Closure 
Exhaustion of Funds 

 
 

The purpose of this notification is to inform you that DCHFA’s MCC program will 
cease accepting reservations effective February 19, 2021.  We hope that this is only 
temporary and will inform you of any future plans to reopen the program. 
 
The last day to reserve an MCC will be Friday, February 19, 2021. 
 
All existing and confirmed MCC Reservations will be processed. 
 
Please be sure that you receive a confirmation of your reservation for the MCC 
prior to committing to borrowers.   
 
Should you have any questions about any DC Open Doors mortgage product, or 
DCHFA’s processes or procedures, please contact Bill Milko at 202-321-2156 or 
by email: hfaloans@dchfa.org. 
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